From: P

Sent: 18 August 2015 21:53
To: Planning
Subject: Application Ref: 2015/4041/P

Mr G Dean & Mrs B Dean
Flat 35 Farjeon House
Hilgrove Road
London NW6 4TL

Dear Sir/Madam

The Proposed Work: External Wall Insulation Scheme Ref:2015/4041/P

Our views on the proposal of above mentioned work on Farjeon House;

One off the reason why we chose this building to live in was because of the aesthetic

value of the brickwork. We are fortunate enough to live in an area that is surrounded

by similar buildings.

We appreciate the looks and design of the surrounding blocks and especially Farjeon House.
We have lived here for over 35 years and have no desire to see our building turned into

something from Lego land.

Therefore we strongly object to the forthcoming external wall insulation Scheme planned
this September.

Yours faithfully

Mr G Dean & Mrs B Dean
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